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PACC DIRECTORS (left to right): Esteban Benitez, Ilse Helbing (Treasurer), Rossana Paredes (Secretary), Martin Cardozo 
(President), Rocio Mongelos-Cardozo, Oscar Bernal, Marta Peralta, Horacio Sosa, Daisy Sanabria (Vice President), Anibal Casal 

The “Paraguayan American Chamber of Commerce, Inc." (PACC) was founded in Miami, Florida, 
incorporated as a Not-For-Profit organization under the laws of the State of Florida, and effective as of 
January 1st, 2020. It was developed from the convergence of ideas of a group of Paraguayan American and 
Paraguayan residents of the USA who are entrepreneurs, businesspeople and professionals.  
 
Aware of the need to create a solid and effective business network to serve as a bridge between businessmen 
and businesswoman of the USA and Paraguay, this multidisciplinary team of professionals decided to get 
organized and created the Paraguayan American Chamber of Commerce, Inc. 
 
It is important to highlight, that since the initial stages of development of the chamber towards the end of 
2019, the PACC has had the full support of the Ministry of Foreign Relations of Paraguay through the 
Paraguayan Embassy in Washington D.C. and the General Consulate of Paraguay in Miami, which has 
fostered direct connections with high ranking local authorities, especially in South Florida and in Paraguay. 
 
The Chamber is run by a Board of Directors of 10 founding directors which includes in its ranks Engineers, 
Economists, Lawyers, Accountants, Real Estate Agents, Business Administrators, Consultants, former 
Ambassadors, etc. who are not only professionals and successful businessmen/woman on their own rights 
in the USA but are also leaders in the communities in which they live in South Florida (principally in Miami-
Dade, Broward and Palm Beach Counties) and also in Paraguay. 
 
The objective of the PACC is to support and develop commercial, professional and investment relationships 
between its affiliates, not only from the USA and Paraguay but also from other countries with similar 
interests to the objectives of the Chamber, and by doing this, promote and stimulate growth in economic, 
social and cultural relationships between the United States of America and the Republic of Paraguay. 
 
Considering the new reality brought by COVID-19, the activities of the PACC in the next few months will be 
mainly through our webpage and our Facebook and Instagram social media. We invite you to follow us. 
 
www.usapacc.org  info@usapacc.org    facebook.com/usapacc instagram.com/usapacc2020/                   


